
Dear Neighbor, 

On March 13, 2023, DJUSD introduced the proposal for Early Childhood Education (ECE) requisite facilities district-wide, due  
to the passage of AB 130. Design planning is now underway for additional ECE requisite facilities at Willett Elementary School. 

Please join the DJUSD Bond Team on Monday, April 8, for two meeting opportunities to learn more about the construction of 
these new buildings and to share your feedback about this project at your neighborhood school. Families, staff, neighbors and 
friends are all invited. 

Public Meeting Invitation 

DETAILS FOR MEETING 
When:   April 8, 2024 
Start Times: First Meeting @ 3:45 p.m. 

Second Meeting @ 5:15 p.m. 
Where: Willett Elementary School, Library, 1207 Sycamore Ln., Davis, CA 95616 

If you are unable to attend and would like to learn more about our ECE Requisite Facilities program, please scan the QR code 
below or visit www.djusd.net/bond/ece.  

Public comment, questions or concerns about this project are welcomed and encouraged. We will   
be reviewing feedback emailed to FacilityPlanning@djusd.net until the end of the public comment 
period on Monday, April 22 by 5:00 p.m.  

The next outreach session will be scheduled for the week of April 22. You can expect to receive more 
details in the coming weeks. 

DJUSD Bond Project at Your Neighborhood School 
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